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Mine Safety and Health Administration Penalties Increase for
2020
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Civil penalties that federal agencies can assess against mining employers have increased for 2020.

In an article for Rock Road Recycle, Benjamin Ross explains that penalties assessed by the Mine

Safety and Health Administration (MSHA) on or after January 15, 2020 will be calculated at an

increased amount.

To read the article, visit Rock Road Recycle.
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